
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
Year 6 Weekly Arrangements 
 
 
I am writing to confirm that for week commencing 15 June, the Year 6 arrangements for coming to school will 
remain the same as they have been for this week.  We will write again next week confirming what the arrangements 
will be for the week commencing 22 June, as these may well change. 
 
 

 I would like to congratulate all parents, students and staff with regards to the dropping off/collecting of 
children at the start and end of the day.  All have followed the hygiene and social distancing measures 
that have been put in place. 
 

 Plans for being in school for week commencing 15 June will be exactly the same as this week.   
On the days that your child is not in school, we still expect them to make use of the Y6 Learning Hub.  
This has been organised into three sections: 
- The main hub contains all resources and plans for children who are remote learning for the entire 

week at home.  
- At the top of the Y6 Learning Hub are two links to the tailored learning for the children in bubbles 

attending school on different days of the week. Children who attend school on Monday-Wednesday 
(6JW and 6DB) have learning designed to develop and extend from the work taught at school. 

- Children attending school on Wednesday-Friday (6AB and 6AM) will find learning that prepares them 
for the lessons they will receive when they come into school.  

 

 Please note that this is not a permanent arrangement and arrangements may change weekly.  We 
will always give as much notice of any change as possible.  Following the recent announcement by the 
Secretary of State for Education, we are now investigating the possibility of arranging for children from 
other year groups to spend some time in school before the end of the Summer Term. 

 
 
As soon as I have any further updates, I will communicate with you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Adorian 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


